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President His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan today received at Qasr 
Al Bahr in Abu Dhabi several health ministers and officials participating in the inaugural 
Abu Dhabi Global Healthcare Week (ADGHW). 
  
During the meeting, His Highness extended a warm welcome to the guests, joined by 
His Excellency Mansour Ibrahim Al Mansouri, Chairman of the Department of Health – 
Abu Dhabi. He wished them success in their contributions to this global event aimed at 
achieving outcomes that will form the basis for future strategic planning in the global 
health sector. 
  
His Highness highlighted the significance of these gatherings for exchanging ideas and 
insights on the latest trends and technological advances shaping the global healthcare 
system. He also stressed the importance of developing innovative solutions to address 
challenges facing the health sector. 
  
His Highness emphasised that the UAE is committed to supporting all efforts and 
initiatives aimed at advancing the future of healthcare and strengthening global health 
systems while also promoting investments in healthcare development for the greater 
good of humanity. 
  
Participants expressed their appreciation to the UAE and the organisers of the Abu 
Dhabi Global Healthcare Week, which provides a vital platform for dialogue and the 
exchange of ideas on future healthcare needs and strategies for advancing healthcare 
through a proactive and preventive approach. 
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